
PROGRESS UPDATE 

NORTHEAST WISCONSIN MASONIC LIBRARY/MUSEUM 

The floor has been repaired and new carpeting has been installed.  That alone made a huge difference
in the general appearance of the museum. 

Several display cases have been purchased from a local store going out of business.  These cases
have been moved into the museum and items are being prepared to go into the cases.  

The transformation has been exciting to watch.  As each display case is filled and pictures are hung on
the wall – a dream is coming true.  As one person said “it is starting to look professional”. 

Please stop into the museum to watch the progress.  It is your museum and we want you to enjoy it. 

With the increased display space, now might be the time to donate some of your Masonic memorabilia
for others to enjoy. 

Theodore Roosevelt Lodge
No. 322, F&AM

John Sage, W.M. Thomas Strong, Sec
(920) 437-1004 Hm Home (920) 490-9777

John.Sage@optimatcp.com tstrong22@yahoo.com

Brothers

Let me say THANK YOU ALL for your help in reaching for the stars this past
year. We have accomplished so much and have taken the rough ashlars to
the perfect ashlars of our Lodge. All Brothers of TR #322 can be very proud
of all your accomplishments this last year. 18 EA’s, 18 FC’s and 12 MM’s.
Thank you and Congratulations!!!!!  This past year we saw 4 of our Brothers
advance in the Grand Lodge, with new duties. Congratulations, Dennis,
Chris, Christian and Guy. A special visit from our name sake and Most
Worshipful Grand Master Dr. John Wilke; along with a great Trowel Fest
picnic were some highlights that we will be talking about for years. We also
had a 2 blessed events to celebrate, the Birth of our latest family member
Charlotte Atlas ( daughter of Jordan and Amanda) and the marriage of Ray
and Stephanie Pyrous.

I specifically ask all those brothers that were initiated, passed and or raised
this past year to make one of the next meetings, we really enjoy your
company.

Some dates to remember:
Nov. 4th Election of Officers, Posting of EA’s, Salute to all veterans

(bring your cover if you can find it), FC walk through
Nov. 18th 3 FC degrees, Potential of the first Masonic wedding ever

in Wisconsin.
Dec. 2nd 3 FC degrees
Dec 6th Christmas Party, Check with our Stewards and Kevin, We

will need names and ages of children coming.
Dec.12th   Installation of Officers by MWGM Wilke
Dec 13th Salvation Army Bell ringing Woodmans (Brother Dale will

have more info in Nov)
Dec 16th  Post FC’s, Business and MM practice.

Thank you for the honor to serve as your Master this last year. We were first
made a Mason in our heart, pass on those qualities that you saw in your
top line person to a new brother and our fraternity will continue to prosper.
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Library Notes
Alice Byrnes, DLS

920-662-9191

International Order of
Job’s Daughters, Bethel 32

Amanda Sabah, H Q Beverly Rasmussen, Guardian
(920) 494-6979 (920) 494-9447

Jay Rietz, Assoc. Guard Lyla Goerl, Secretary
(920) 822-2277 (920) 465-3080

November 1, 11:00A Highway Cleanup
November 1, 12:30P Council meeting and informal meeting

November 5 Beja Dinner

November 7 Masonic Center Movie Night

November 15 Beja Dinner

November 21-22 Sleepover/Elections

November 29 Grand Bethel Caroling at Dousman

December 3 Beja Dinner

December 7, 2:00P Meeting

December 20, 2:00P Meeting, Christmas Party

Board
newsletter

Ancient Accepted Scottish Rite of
Freemasonry Valley of Green Bay

Website: http://www.scottishrite-greenbay.com/

Gerry Brebner, Secretary
Office (920) 499-7980    Home (920) 336-8937

E-mail: secretary@scottishrite-greenbay.com

Dennis J. Dal Santo, 32° Moses H. Adams, III, 32°
Most Wise Master Commander-in-Chief
(920) 434-2426 (715) 732-1384

Harold C. Peterson, 32° Roger C. Lindow, 32°
Thrice Potent Master Sovereign Prince

(920) 459-8521 (920) 339-6180

Upcoming Events:

November 19, 2008 5:30 pm Executive Committee Meeting

November 19, 2008 7:00 pm Stated Meeting

December 9, 2008 6:00 pm Executive Committee Meeting

December 17, 2008 Annual Chili Feed – the WPS Christmas Carolers will
be performing!

On Monday November 17th at 6:30 PM The N.E.W. Masonic Center will be
holding an election to fill three slots on the Building Board.  All Scottish Rite
Masons who belong to the Valley of Green Bay are entitled to be nominat-
ed to be on the Building Board (even if there is no other Masonic affiliation
associated with the N.E.W. Masonic Center).  If you would like to be nom-
inated or find out more about the Election or what the Building Board does,
please notify the Valley Secretary at (920) 336-8937.

Thanks to all who attended or participated in our Fall Reunion. Most of all
a hearty welcome to our newest Valley of Green Bay 32° Scottish Rite
Masons!

Martha Washington Chapter
No. 124 O.E.S.

Ruthann Christensen, W.M. Larry Zochert, W.P.
1-715-787-3762 920-499-2761

Myron Christensen,W.M.
1-715-787-3762

Nov. 10 Pat Churches Grand Representative Party. WGM Kris and WGP
Ron will be here. Dress Formal

Nov. 24 Re-Obligation night: Bring a new teddy bear for Christmas proj-
ect. Dress OES Casual

Dec. 15 Charity ESTARL: Bring cookies to share. Honor Chaplain, Dress
OES Casual

Dec. 22 No Meeting



Des Peres Lodge No. 85, F&AM

Scott Heintz, WM John Berggren, PM Sec-Tres.
scotth@lcojlaw.com jberggren@prodigy.net

(920) 865-4023 (920) 865-7637

November 12th – Wednesday, 7:30 p.m. Regular Stated Communication

Election of Officers

November 26th – Wednesday, NO MEETING- Thanksgiving Holiday.
Have a great holiday.

December 10th – Wednesday, 7:30 p.m. Regular Stated Communication
Advancement Night

December 12th – Friday, 7:00 p.m. Installation of Officers.  Daylite Lodge
#360 is host.   (All  officers are expected to attend the installation and arrive
by 6:30 PM, if you can’t attend, please replace yourself with a protem)

December 24th – Wednesday – NO MEETING because of Christmas.  I
would like to express my sincere thanks to all the Officers and Brethren that
helped me in the past year.  Wishing you all a Merry Christmas & Happy
New Year.

N.E.Wisconsin York Rite of
Freemasonry

Warren Chapter #8 Warren Council #13
H.P. – Joe Chilcote T.I.M. – Jeff Harrison

(joerhino@mmfwp.com) (gunner391@mmfwp.com)

920-304-1965 920-321-4374

Sec. – John Pratt Rec. – Joe Chilcote
(jpratt@mmfwp.com) (joerhino@mmfwp.com)

920-737-5470 920-304-1965

Palestine Commandery #20 Transformation Research 
Celebrating 125 years Council #2010 U.D.

of Excellence (New Council of Research)

E.C. – Larry Zochert P.C. T.I.M. – Joe Chilcote 
(lzochert@mmfwp.com) (joerhino@mmfwp.com)

920-680-0217 920-304-1965

Rec. – John Pratt Rec. – Mark Ellis
(jpratt@mmfwp.com) (titletown@mmfwp.com)

920-737-5470 920-606-1165

Nov. 2nd Y.R.C. #112 @ Sheboygan Lodge 1:00pm

Nov. 13th N.E.W. York Rite Stated Meeting 7:30pm (Election of Officers
& reading by-laws changes) NEWMC

Nov. 15th Grand Chapter & Grand Council of WI 9:00am Baraboo Lodge

Nov. 27th Thanksgiving - NO MEETING

Nov. 30th N.E.W. York Rite Special Meeting 1:30pm (Installation of offi-
cers & Meal after)

**********************************************

Upcoming Events:

Dec. 7th T.R. Council #2010 UD Stated Mtg Lake Lodge Milwaukee
(Royal Arch Widow Degree) 10:00am

Dec. 27th Palestine Commandery #20 Christmas Observance 
(Meal to follow) 4:00pm

Jan. 17th Palestine Commandery #20 
(125th Annual Inspection & Homecoming)
Banquet to be held at the Black Forest Resturant

Put it on your calendar & watch for details.

**********************************************

A very important message to our Companions, Sir Knights and a reminder
for all Masons. 

Please be sure to support the elected & appointed Officers of the organi-
zations you are part of but especially those of Warren Chapter & Council
this term. These Companions will be in office for about seventeen months
due to constitutional amendments to change the calendar year to sync up
Chapter & Council with the Commandery year. 

We ask that you support them in the following ways: 

• Always, respond to emails and invitations for events promptly, so that
they can get headcounts. 

• Be at meetings when required or inform someone in advance of the
meeting. 

• Offer to help arrange or setup for meetings or degrees or offer to take a
part in degrees. 

• Bring in new petitions to help grow the York Rite. 

• Many hands make light work. 

Green Bay Chapter of DeMolay
Charles Clarage - Ritual Advisor  920-819-3197

Larry Zochert - Commitee Chairman  920-499-5761

As we turn to a cooler time of year. We would like to thank everyone for
their help and support in our annual pasty sale. We look forward to doing
this again next year. Thank you again. We would like to announce that we
are going to be holding initiation with the help of West Bend Chapter on
December 6th. We are also checking on some winter activities so please
check back and watch your email.  If anyone knows of a young man look-
ing for more info on DeMolay please let us know.

November 3rd 7:00 Regular stated meeting.  Discuss the pasty
sale. Observe obligatory days. 

November 17th 7:00 Regular stated meeting.  Work on LCC 

December 1st 7:00 Regular stated meeting. Finalize plans for
initiation.

December 6th 1:00 pm DeMolay initiation and DeMolay degree.
Please contact us to see if you can attend.

December 15th 7:00 pm Regular stated meeting. Discuss plans for
winter school break.

November

11/10/1949 Reginald Thaldorf 59 yrs.

11/04/1952 Edward J Wacek 56 yrs.

11/11/1964 Russell L Nuss 44 yrs.

11/02/1973 J. Peter Rehling 35 yrs.

11/06/1980 Raymond J Mundigler 28 yrs.

11/28/2001 Dustan Dennis Fett 7 yrs.

11/16/2002 David C. Campsure 6 yrs.

December

12/18/1956 Allan Melville Ross 52 yrs.

12/13/1961 Donald G Uher 47 yrs.

12/16/1989 Denis Edward BayII 19 yrs.

Des Peres Lodge No. 85
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Northeast Wisconsin Masonic
Center Building Board

Online: www.newmasoniccenter.com

In October packets were sent to each of the voting bodies, containing
proxies and nomination forms for the Building Board Elections that are
being held on Monday, November 17th.  The nomination forms are option-
al, but it would be good (for the Board and Voting Members) to have some
background information on a perspective candidate.  The proxies are to be
used for a Voting Member who cannot be present that evening.  The elec-
tions will take place Promptly at 6:30 PM. 

Rent invoices will shortly be sent.  You may or may not be aware that, sadly,
Charles Lawton OES has disbanded.  The rent that was being paid by them
will have to be absorbed by the other building tenants.  Our costs to oper-
ate the building (as they are with everything) are rising.  The Board will do
everything it can to keep the rents as low as possible.  We would appreci-
ate your help by turning the lights off before you leave the building.  Check
to make sure the bathroom lights are off and the chandelier (in the foyer) is
turned off – these are often found left on in the morning.  Your cooperation
is heartily appreciated!

For a little fellowship, the NEWMC is having another movie night! There
was a positive response to our last movie night in April, so we are having
another one. As a way to honor our Veterans, (on Veterans Day – Tuesday,
November 11th) the feature presentation will be the 2006 film, “Flags of
Our Fathers”. The life stories of the six men who raised the flag at The
Battle of Iwo Jima, a turning point in World War II. It is rated R. We will
have popcorn and soda.  This event is free. Showtime is at 7 P.M. (there
may be a cartoon or two before the show, in case you are running a little
late). Why not bring a friend and join us? We hope to see you there.

Nazarene White Shrine  No. 8
Karen Parfitt   •  Worthy High Priestess  •  437-8004

Chris Biskner  •  Watchman of Shepards
Alice Byrnes  •  Worthy Scribe

November 17 7:00 pm  Celebrate Thanksgiving

November 22 7:00 pm  Celebrate Christmas

October 15th we had a joint official visit/school of instruction meeting with
Valley Shrine, Neenah and Bethel Shrine, Oshkosh. It was an exceptional
meeting for all in attendance.

Nazarene Shrine is excited over the fact that they have successfully made
application to the Supreme Shrine, White Shrine of Jerusalem charity,
Material Objective, for grants to help people with medical expenses.  The
first successful application assisted a young woman with $ 1,509.00 and
the second application assisted a man with $ 1,999.29. Two more applica-
tions have been approved by Nazarene Shrine to send to the National
Board for Material Objective. We are proud to be a part of the Masonic
Family with the various benevolent projects we support.

WE NEED
ADVERTISERS!!
If you know of a business 

or individual who would like to
advertise in the Trestle Board
please contact Gerry Brebner 

at (920) 499-7980

• Remember, the story and lessons the York Rite has to offer. This IS the
completion of Ancient Craft Masonry, and this is also where the True
Word can be found. Come join us and further your Masonic Education.

The Officers of the York Rite Bodies of North East Wisconsin Thank You
and look forward to seeing you.

Respectfully Submitted the ‘’Officer of the York Rite Bodies’’

N.E.W. Daylite Lodge
No. 360, F & AM 

Dale H. Vollrath, W. M. John Calder, Sec-Treas.
(920) 435-8024 (920) 468-4820

Greetings Brothers,

I hope you are all enjoying this beautiful fall weather.  Remember to exer-
cise your right to vote.  We can always use more members - need a ride to
Lodge - give me a call.  Decide to get up 30 minutes earlier - do this for a
year, and you will add 7 days to your waking world - and make someone’s
day by paying the toll for the person in the car behind you.

NOVEMBER 13th 10: AM
Stated Meeting - Election of Officers - Masonic Education - Drawing for
door prize - Dutch treat lunch at Perkins after the meeting.

DECEMBER 10th - Ringing the bell for the Salvation Army at Bay Park
Square by the Big Red Kettle - 10 - 8

DECEMBER 11th 10: AM
Stated Meeting - Masonic Education - Drawing for door prize - Lunch to
follow by our chefs, Jack and Ernie.

DECEMBER 12th - Installation of Officers - 7: PM  - all officers are request-
ed to attend and be a bit early to line up - We are the hosts - Bev is in
charge of refreshments - Invite friends and family.

WISHING YOU AND YOURS A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY
NEW YEAR


